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A member of the Griffin Schools Trust 2013         

14 November 2022 
 
 
Dear Year 11 NCS Families  
 
We are delighted to announce the opening of our brand new, purpose-built VI Form College.  
New classrooms, study rooms, a large common room and refreshment facilities have been 
provided to create a study centre that all of our students can be proud of and thrive in.  We are 
very grateful to the Griffin Sports Trust for helping us provide this superb university style 
campus environment to support all of our students’ learning and care needs. 
 
We would like to invite all of our Year 11 students and their families to view our facilities and 
meet key members of staff at our Open Evening on Thursday December 1st from 6-
8pm.  You will have the chance to listen to a presentation by Mr Smith and Ms Bayliss who 
will set out the academic and pastoral vision for our VI Form.  You will then be able to take a 
tour of the new study centre and speak to subject staff.  There will also be the chance to speak 
to some of our existing students.  
 
For more details and information about courses, speak to Mr Smith Assistant Head 
responsible for VI form.  
 
We look forward to seeing you here and to showing you what you can access in our outstanding 
new provision.   

 

 
 

Kind regards 
 

 
 
Matt Smith  
Assistant Head  
VI form 
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